
10-13-2017 Fairfield County Fair

While the band was playing at the fair, a gentleman (Mr. Osler) came up and said that he had taken a 
picture of the band and would be happy to send it to us.

During the course of the discussion, it was mentioned about the band's web site, and I provided my e-
mail address so that he could forward the picture to me. 

A couple days later he sent the picture, I placed it on the web site, and I sent a message back thanking 
him for it. 

It was a great picture capturing the band during the middle of a song, and it was nice to be able to add 
that to the band's history as documented through the web site. 

Mr. Osler responded back, and gave exactly the kind of feed back the band has been receiving for years
from those who listen to us and who like the style of music that The Adelphi Community Band still 
plays:

“My pleasure. Keep up the good work.”
Thank you, Mr. Osler, from all of us in the band. 


